
 
 

Dear Families: 

 

I’m excited to announce that our school will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair, which will take 

place from Monday, November 27 to Friday, December 1, 2023 in our Media Center. 

 

For students, it’s one of the most anticipated events of the school year—but we need volunteers 

to make it happen. We hope that you can offer your time and talents to help students 

experience Bookjoy firsthand! And every purchase at the Fair directly benefits our school.  

So, it’s a win-win! 

 

If you’re available to lend a hand at this upcoming event, please complete the volunteer sign up 

form. https://forms.office.com/r/mQ4hcY5SWZ  

Feel free to contact me and share which Fair activities interest you most. Opportunities to assist 

include: 

 

• Advertising • Decorating • Setting up the Fair • Helping shoppers at the Fair • Checkout • 

Packing up the Fair •  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Mrs. Simmons 

Book Fair Host 

DCE Media Specialist 

Simmoke1@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

706-772-6240 ext. 2019 
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